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Mr Bob Wheeldon
Director

Grand Junction Pty Ltd
PO Box 448
Wentworth NSW 2648

Dear Mr Wheeldon

Proposal to amend Wentworth Local Environment Plan 2011 — ‘Northbank on
Murray’ — Additional Material

| refer to the additional material in relation to the above proposal provided by yourself
. via email dated 7 November 2017 and as acknowledged by the Department in a reply
email dated 8 November 2017. | also note further information provided by you in an
email dated 30 November 2017.

Wentworth Shire Council, as the relevant planning authority, is the organisation
responsible for submitting a planning proposal to the Department. | understand that
Council staff have received a copy of your submission and will be in contact with you
regarding the proposal shortly. Once a proposal has been submitted by Council the
Department will be able to undertake its review. :

In the meantime should you have any further questions in relation to this matter,
please contact Wayne Garnsey, Team Leader at the Department’s Western Region
Office on (02) 6841 2180.

Yours sincerely

Katrine O’Flaherty
Director Regions, Western
Planning Services

CC: Wentworth Shire Council
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